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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:13 AM

To: 'ellen.calesmd@gmail.com'

Subject: 1466 Van Buren Avenue, File No. J1703G

Hi Ms. Cales, 

You came to a Legislative Hearing on December 6 and that time the hearing officer stated that 

the inspector will contact Highland Sanitation & Recycling to see if you have trash service 

during the time of the assessment.  It was confirmed that your trash service started on 

October 1, 2016 to September 30, 2017.  Given that the work was done prior to that, Ms. 

Moermond is recommending approval of the whole assessment of $260.00.  Note that the 

next assessment, File No. J1704G will be deleted as you now have trash services. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on January 18 at 5:30 pm Rm 300 City Hall/Courthouse, 15 W Kellogg Blvd, St Paul MN 55102. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


